
  

 

 
  

     

 

  

 

 

  

        
           

       
     

     

       
       

  

         
        
      

        

      

         
     

     

   

         

             

            
      

      
            

         
 

        
   
       
  

 
   
 
        

    
 
    

 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Talk Topic next week will 

be ‘British Science’ as we begin 

our Science Week celebrations. 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

96.2%

 

% 

 
 

We start next week at Ash Green with Year 1 classes joining together for a Pirate Day 
and Zoolab visiting the Lower Site on Monday. On Tuesday our Upper Site children 
have their day with Zoolab and Year 2 travel to Knowsley Safari Park on Wednesday.  
We end the week on Friday with our Celebration assemblies including Scientist of the 
Term certificates – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

       WEEK 
 

Next week is Active Calderdale Week. We 
will be raising awareness of, and focus on, 

exercise.  
There will be some challenges for staff too!  
LOOK OUT for updates on Twitter and our 

app. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Next Friday is Comic Relief day. 

 

We invite children to wear their own clothes, red 

noses and – if they have any – Comic Relief items.  

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 to 

support. 

 

 

 
 

       WEEK 
 

Next week is Science Week. Zoolab will be 
visiting both sites on… 
Monday – Lower Site 
Tuesday – Upper Site 

 
We will also be awarding  

Scientist of the Term certificates on Friday. 

ASH GREEN 

You may have spotted some of our staff and 
children on Look North last night. 

We will also feature on Sunday Politics this 
weekend. 

The pieces centre on the cuts to school 
funding across the country.  

On our website there is a link to a letter 
explaining more about the funding issues for 

schools. 



 
     

   
    
    

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

             

    

     

       
        

         

   

   

      
    
       
      

     

       
        

     

       

  

   

    
       

           

        

        

      

     
       

       

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
  
   
  
 

  
 

 

Year 6 SATs 
Week beg – Mon 13 

May 

Y3 Residential trip Mon 13 – Wed 15 May 

Y5 London trip 
Thurs 2 and Thurs 9 

May 

Y6 PGL residential 20-22 May 

Leavers’ Assembly Fri 28 June 

Transition Day Fri 5 July 

 

CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

Year 2 Wed 13 March 
Knowsley Safari 

Park 

Reception Thurs 21 March  The Deep 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 20 March is the chance for Year 6 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

We have a selection of trips coming up to help with 

our children’s learning.  

See below…  

DOG FOULING 

Sadly we have had instances of 

dog fouling very close to the 

Lower Site gates. 

IF ANYONE SEES THIS 

OCCURING PLEASE LET 

SCHOOL KNOW. 

 

 

 

 

TO OUR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Danny Baker, Harrison Womersley-Jennings, 

Isobelle Bailey, Darcie-Mai Wilcock-Bayliss, 

Riley Whitewood, Riley Lovelady, Shem Kelly, 

Clayton Webster and Amy He  

and Kennedy Greenwood 

who completed the most bounces at our  

Bounce for Books event on Tuesday! 
 

They will each receive a  book donated by 

Morrisons. 
 

ALTOGETHER… the whole school bounced  

31,116 times! 

 THANK YOU to the volunteers who manned the 

bouncy castle and Morrisons for their donations and 

also a BIG SHOUT OUT to the local businessman 

who donated the fee for the castle. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had teenagers trespassing on and 

vandalising school property.  

Please help us by passing on any information – in 

the strictest of confidence – so we can punish the 

offenders. 

It is the children who are suffering.  


